LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 87TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 19, 2021

TO: Honorable Paul Bettencourt, Chair, House Committee on Local Government

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB362 by Sherman, Sr. (Relating to the authority of a county to require electronic bids or proposals
for competitive bidding.), As Engrossed

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Local Code to allow county commissioners courts to require electronic submission
of bids or proposals for competitive bidding.

Local Government Impact
Dallas County does not anticipate a significant fiscal impact to the county. Tom Green County does not

anticipate a significant fiscal impact to the county.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: ]Mc, AF, DPE, CMA
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